
Dear parents and carers, the children in Nursery would like to invite 
you to their Christmas performance, ‘Acorns Christmas Story’ on 
Wednesday 18th December 2024. Doors will open at 2:00pm (entrance 
via Reception) for a 2:15pm start. After the performance, we would love 
you to stay for some festive refreshments.  

For parents and carers who are unable to join us, pick up time will be 
as normal at 3:00pm at the nursery gate. 


